

DPW - STREET & SOLID WASTE DIVISION

Stacy Winkelman Operations Manager Matt Willmann Asst. Operations Manager Jane Flanigan Admin. Asst.

Christopher Newberry Streets Project Manager Tom Nickels Foreman Jason Heller Foreman

Chris LaCombe

Foreman

TO:

Alderperson Wetzel & Public Works Commission

FROM:

Stacy Winkelman

RE:

Agenda Item

DATE:

July 19, 2023

Alderperson Wetzel & Commission Members:

I have two items on the agenda for your review and possible approval. The first item is regarding another request for garbage and recycling service for a residence outside City limits.

I received a request from Jody Busshardt who resides at W6874 Silver Creek Road. This is a Watertown address; however it is outside City limits. Ms. Busshardt has requested that we add her residence to the list of residences that we currently collect outside City limits. Ms. Busshardt is aware that she will be invoiced \$19.08 per month for this service. This will not affect our crew as they are already picking up multiple residences in this area. Therefore, if the Commission agrees, I recommend approval of this request. I have attached Ms. Busshardt's email request for your review.

My second item is the annual approval of equipment rates. These rates are used when we need to bill out for our services. This is coming a bit later in the year than normal because we had to wait for the DOT to post these as those are the set rates we use. This will require a resolution which is attached.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

Stacy Winkelman

Operations Manager

Enclosures

Stacy Winkelman

To:

Jody Busshardt

Subject:

RE: Requesting garbage pick-up

Hi Jody -

I had our solid waste foreman look at this today to see if this is a doable request for our solid waste team. It does look like we can do this pickup easily on our regular route; I will need to get the approval from our Public Works Commission before I can add you to our service. I will put you on the agenda for the July 25th meeting. Please note that you will be charged \$19.08 per month for weekly garbage and recycling collection.

Once I receive the final agenda for this meeting, I will confirm with you that your request is on it. Thank you,

Stacy Winkelman

Operations Manager DPW – Street/Solid Waste Division

Phone: 920-262-4047 Cell: 920-342-8885

swinkelman@watertownwi.gov



From: Jody Busshardt <busshardtj@watertown.k12.wi.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 2:46 PM

To: Stacy Winkelman < SWinkelman@watertownwi.gov>

Subject: Requesting garbage pick-up

Good afternoon-

We are requesting to get garbage/recycling pick-up at W6874 Silver Creek Rd. Please contact me with any questions.

Thanks-

Jody Busshardt

WUSD CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information, including, but not limited to, student personally identifiable information. Such information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the information contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you received this e-mail message in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this email. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Watertown Unified School District. Although the District has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the District accepts no responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the transmission or use of this email.